
 
 
Bridging to Tomorrow Update  
(January 22, 2016)  
  

Traffic Bridge Work to Begin on North Side of River 

Traffic Bridge work is starting on the north side of the South Saskatchewan River 

Berms 

Graham Commuter Partners, the company contracted by the City to undertake the construction 
of the Bridging to Tomorrow Project, will be constructing a berm that extends from the north 
bank of the river to the northernmost in-river pier. Once the north berm is in place, GCP will take 
down the span closest to the north riverbank using explosive charges. 

More details on this next stage of demolition will be available soon 

Meewasin Trail Detours 

As this work takes place, Meewasin Trail detours adjacent to Spadina Crescent East on the 
north side of the river will be put in place. Information on the detours will be marked along the 
Trail. You can also find them under the ‘Related Documents’ right-hand sidebar on this page.  

Safety Reminder 

Residents are reminded to please comply with posted signage and construction fencing 
designed to maintain a safe perimeter around the construction area.   

 

 

 

 


